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October 18, 2010 

Dear Brine Shrimp Harvester: 

An error occurred in the beach harvest reported for harvest date October 9.  The corrected values from 
October 8 through October 17 are given below, in pounds: 

HARVEST DATE
Cumulative 

SHORE
October 8, 2010 2,938,390
October 9, 2010 3,301,040

October 10, 2010 3,736,040
October 11, 2010 4,069,490
October 12, 2010 4,498,490
October 13, 2010 4,911,060
October 14, 2010 5,379,660
October 15, 2010 5,690,385
October 16, 2010 5,980,085
October 17, 2010 6,275,885

Thank you for your support of our work here at The Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program. 

Sincerely, 

John Luft 
Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program Manager 


